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We've graduated!

It's a bittersweet time as we celebrate T | ¥
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About En Route

‘En Route’ is the course we've been studying
which has covered many topics from dealing
with culture shock and transition, to looking at
different world views and religions. It's been
packed full of everything we need to help
prepare us to live and work cross culturally!
The experience of living in a community
where over 30 different nations are
represented has also been an amazing
education! We've enjoyed meeting so many
new people and hearing all their stories. With our certificates!
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College life

Alongside studying, there’s been
plenty of football, volleyball, a
multi-cultural themed night,
community worship events and
plenty of chores! We’ve also
enjoyed exploring the beautiful
grounds.

The first photo in the middle is
our classroom and the next is
where we ate all our meals. At the
end of term was a big volley ball
tournament - can you guess what

our team’s movie theme was?!

Coming up...

MAF Orientation Week

Our next stop is an orientation week with
MAF International (MAFI). Together with
other MAF families, we will receive more
training from MAFI who manage the
overseas programmes where we will be
going. We are pleased that two of the
families from the last ten weeks will join us
and another family we met last year will
also be there.

Leeds, Uganda and the USA!

Following our orientation week, we will
head up to Leeds where Kathy and the
kids will be based whilst Ed travels out to
Uganda for seven weeks then the USA for
five weeks. That's us for now; please send
us your news - we'd love to hear from you!

Thank you so much for journeying with us; it means a lot! Please
follow us on Facebook and Instagram if you can. Any questions

feel free to get in touch. {0& Ka,%% %o,ﬁ widl {M




